
From: Partridge,Jason
To: Hannah,Allison
Subject: FW: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)
Date: July 15, 2024 9:45:51 AM

Public Comments for D13-025-2024; 393-395 Earl Street

-----Original Message-----
From: morgan r 
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 4:41 PM
To: Partridge,Jason <JPARTRIDGE@cityofkingston.ca>
Subject: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)

Caution: This email is from an external source. Please exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links,
especially from unknown senders.

Hello Jason, I am a student at Queens university, and I am aware of the proposed hair studio on the corner of Albert
and Earl Street. I would like to say that this new hair salon would be extremely helpful to the surrounding
community, as I, and many of my friends would benefit from a hair studio close to where we live, within walking
distance. We’d appreciate any consideration with regard to this matter. Thank you.

Kind regards,
Morgan


